
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting August 14, 2023 

Received a phone call from an interested buyer 
about building codes for a home on Main 
Street. Referred to Chenango County. 

Had the lounge chair removed from the side of the 
building on Spring Street. 

Spring Street homeowner complained about water 
running across their drive from neighbors 
yard.Spoke with landlord to address the problem. 
Continuing to follow up. 

Homeowner called on Spring Street about Installing 
a coal burning furnace.Referred to Chenango 
County. 

Homeowners on Main Street called and complained 
about downed trees and overgrown weeds from the 
yellow houses. 



Complaint from homeowner about branches being 
burned on East Main Street.Fire was under control 
and contained.(trimmings from tree) 

A contractor called about installing outside 
stairs.Referred to Chenango County. 

Homeowner on Caswell Street called about vacant 
property not mowed. Spoke with the Management 
Company to get the problem resolved.(150 
Caswell) 

Spoke with Afton first assistant Fire Chief about a 
home on Caswell Street with a misfired 
furnace.Chenango County follow up. 

Called and talked with landlords and homeowners 
about trash, junk and household items in yards on 
Main, Sand, Maple, and Caswell Streets.Following 
up with Chenango County. 



Delivered a Septic Permit for a home on Caswell 
Street. 

Continuing to send letters and make calls to 
homeowners to maintain lawns. 

Homeowner called about a small driveway 
installation on Evergreen Street. Spoke with Bailey 
for his input. 

Continuing to monitor Unlicensed/Unregistered 
vehicles in Village. 

Attended a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any questions or concerns please feel free to 
contact me. 


